
Norfolk Public Schools 
March 16, 2020 The cornerstone of a proudly diverse community 

Dear Academy Families, 

Norfolk Public Schools is providing opportunities for students to continue learning during this 
period of school closure. Learning packets with multiple lessons and activities for every subject 
will be available on our schools' website www.npkl2.com/aisr . To access these packets, click 
on the blue Leaming Plan link on the front page and look in the content folder for the appropriate 
learning packet. Email your child's teachers for additional information if you should need to. We 
have hardcopies in the main office as well. 

Teachers will hold virtual office hours from 10:00am until 2:00pm each weekday. If you email 
your teacher(s), they should respond within 24 hours. 

In addition to posting the learning packets, teachers have posted assignments and communication 
on Synergy, Google Classroom, and other vehicles of communication that are unique to their 
course of study for your convenience. Links to textbooks and other online resources will be 
uploaded to our school webpage by Tuesday, March 17@ 3 :00pm. 

Parents, please encourage students to practice their instruments (vocals too), access Achieve 
3000, IXL and keep a writing log of their reading. If your child is in the ID Program, please 
have them log on to IXL while away to practice their math lessons. 

Grab-n-Go meals will be available from 11 :00am until 1 :00 p.m. beginning Tuesday, March 17th 

through Friday, March 27th
. The following locations will have Grab-n-Go meals: Azalea 

Garden Middle School, Booker T. Washington High School, Camp Allen Elementary School, 
Coleman Place Elementary School, James Momoe Elementary School, Lake Taylor School, 
Norview Elementary School, Oceanair Elementary School, P.B. Young Elementary School, 
Southside STEM Academy, Suburban Park Elementary School and St. Helena Elementary 
School. 

Please encourage your children to keep a regular study schedule, implement good eating and 
sleeping habits, and get regular exercise each day to stay energized and healthy. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Dorie M. Banks 
Principal 

The Academy oflntemational Studies at Rosemont 
Dorie Banks, Principal 
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